
June 20, 2024 Meeting Minutes 

June 20th, 2024 at 6:30PM
Meeting was held virtually via Zoom

Board members present:

Zuzana Keeslar
Sweety Shinde
Veronica Garcia Lopez

Excused board members:
Juseph Villalta
Elizabeth Del Pozo Vidal

School Staff: 
Carolina Caicedo

In attendance:  24 parents on Zoom
                          

● Zuzana opened the meeting by thanking everyone who participated in any activities, 
fundraisers, those who donated time, funds and helped this year.

● Last minute cluster updates were presented.
● Last day of school was announced.
● Financial review was presented. Voting took place for allocating $1,000 towards high 

school prom decorations. Majority of parents voted YAY. Voting for 8th grade prom and 
stepping up ceremony $600 donation also took place. Majority voted YAY.

● Zuzana thanked the executive board of the year 2023-24 for their hard work this year. 
● New executive board was announced after last minute votes for co-president and Cluster 

3 representative. 
● The possibility of the 1st meeting for the new board was briefly discussed for mid July. 

The date to be determined.
● Carolina spoke on behalf of the school, thanking all parents.
● Zuzana wished everyone the safe and fun summer


